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Community and Public Services 
Committee Report 
Kihciy Askiy – Update and Business Plan 

 
Recommendation of the Committee 

That the Mayor, on behalf of City Council, write a letter to the provincial and 
federal governments requesting funding to support the Kihciy Askiy capital 
program. 
 
History 

At the June 20, 2018, Community and Public Services Committee meeting, 
the June 20, 2018, Citizen Services report CR_5460 was considered and the 
following motion was passed: 
 

1. That Administration explore expanded partnership opportunities to 
support the ongoing operations of Kihciy Askiy. 

2. That the release of up to $700,000 in civic funds currently being held 
be subject to an updated report on secured partner funding, the 
program and business plan. 

 
Attachment 

June 20, 2018, Citizen Services report CR_5460 
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